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OFFICER SAFETY BULLETIN
Damage to Bus — Possible Contraband

SOURCE: SFSO Transportation

On Tuesday, March 19, 2024, during a routine vehicle inspection, it was discovered that a
portion of the bus bench on Bus 173-716 was missing. The missing piece is approximately
10-12" in length. This piece of fiberglass could be sharpened to a point and made into a jail-
made weapon (shank). An investigation has been launched. If you recover the missing piece,
please contact Sergeant Tim Conway at Timothy.Conway@sfgov.org.

This is a reminder to always stay aware of your environment and conduct security cell searches
as required. Safety is everyone's job!
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